
TENTATIVE 2017-2018 BXS RHOER CALENDAR (DATES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE) 

September 
9 -  Welcome Back Rhoer Tea  
       Etiquette Workshop 

23-  St. Jude Walk/Run 

October 
 
14 -  Rhoer Meeting 

Workshop: Money Matters 
 

15-  Making Strides Against Breast Cancer Walk 

November 

  
11 - International Day of Service with Beta Xi Sigma Chapter 

       Canned food Drive Collection 

December 
 

9 –Rhoer Meeting 
     Workshop: Loving the Skin I'm in 
     Rhoer Pamper Party (Beauty tips/Skin Care) 
  
     Christmas gift exchange 

January 
 

TBD -RHOAD TRIP: VSU campus visit with Alpha Zeta Chapter 
Workshop: I don't know what I want to major??? (On campus) 

27- Mid-Winter Conference - Maryland 

February 
 

TBD - RHOAD TRIP: VCU Campus visit with Epsilon Zeta Chapter 
Workshop: Preparing for the future (on campus) 

March 
 

TBD: RHOAD TRIP: VUU campus visit with Tau Chapter 
Workshop: Credit and your Future (on campus) 

 



April 
 

TBD: RHOAD TRIP: Longwood campus visit with former Rhoer Montae Truitt and Omicron Omicron Chapter 
Workshop: Campus Life: Real Talk 
(On campus) 

NE Regional Conference –Pennsylvania 

May 

 
12 – THANKS MOM: Mother/Daughter Paint Party 

June 

 
TBD: Rhoer Club Retreat 
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2nd Anti-Basileus Report  

New Business 
• 14 Members 
•  Dues  
• No intake during Fall semester   

Upcoming Events  
• August 15th at 7pm-8pm Petersburg Library in large conference room 

Congratulations and Recognition AZ reception 
• Meet and Greet 22nd Foster Hall 211 7:22pm  
• Prep with the poodles (OBBB event) Foster Hall 200 7:22pm  

Upcoming Partners 

• Area 2-The ladies have been asked to Step during meeting   
• VSU v. NSU Stroll off – at NSU student center 4pm 

Other 

• Participated in TIP leadership- freshman mentors  (Jasmine D. and 
Mary Kate Price 

• Freshman move in and door hangers  
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Monthly Report 

Aug. 12, 2017 

Omicron Omicron Chapter 

 

The ladies of the Omicron Omircon Chapter will be returning to the campus this weekend and will be 
starting classes soon. The chapter will not have fall intake because focus will be placed on academics. 
Their program calendar will soon be made available. They will not engage in a lot of events because 
they need to focus on improving their grades.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Soror Donna Woodson 

 

 



	

Respectfully	submitted		
Fundraising	Committee		

2018	FUNDRAISING	CRUISE	

Due	Date Interior	Room Oceanveiw	Room
NLT	Sept	15,	2017 $73.80 $81.30

October-17 $73.80 $81.30
November-17 $73.80 $81.30
December-17 $73.80 $81.30
January-18 $73.80 $81.30
Feburay-18 $73.80 $81.30
March-18 $73.80 $81.30
April-17 $73.80 $81.30

Travel	Agency:	Xstream	Travel						

Travel	Agent:		Soror	Tessie	Wilkins	

Cruise	Date:	August	25,	2018	–	August	29,	2018	

Cruise	Line:	Carnival	Cruise		

Cruise	Ship:	Carnival	Ecstasy	

Departure:	Charleston,	SC	

Departure	Time:		4pm	

Return	Time:	8am	

Ports:	Princess	Cays	and	Nassau	

Room	options:		Interior	and	Ocean	view	

Perks	included	in	chapter	bundle:	$50	per	room	
onboard	credit,	1	hour	shared	cocktail	party	

Goal:	8	rooms-16	person	

Cost	from	Chapter:	Nuffin

Fundraising	opportunity:	For	every	8	rooms	booked,	Carnival	will	provide	a	room	credit-	minus	taxes	about	two	weeks	
after	departure.	This	means	we	will	profit	around	$300	for	every	8	rooms	sold.	

The	chapter	will	also	be	up-charging	each	person	by	$50.08.	This	means	a	profit	of	$801.28	for	every	8	rooms	sold.		

Our	travel	agent	has	also	graciously	decided	to	share	her	profit	at	50%	for	every	8	rooms	sold.	

Cost	

Per	Person	Interior:	$590.40		Per	Person	Ocean	view	$650.40	

Collection:	All	payments	will	be	processed	via	the	chapter	website.	Payments	will	not	be	accepted	via	cash	or	check.	
Payments	will	be	collected	on	the	same	day	each	month,	in	equal	installments,	for	8	months	via	PayPal	subscription.	
Participants	will	have	until	September	15,	2017,	to	sign	up	for	their	first	payment.	All	payments	will	be	completed	by	
April	15th,	2018.	Final	payments	are	not	due	to	the	travel	agency	until	June	26th..						

The	first	payment	is	the	deposit	and	is	non	refundable.	
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August	9,	2017	
	
Actions	Taken	by	Officer:	
	

• Updated	Active	Sorors	Contact	List	and	added	the	list	to	the	website	

• Setup	Google	Forms	link	for	Sorors	who	need	to	update	their	contact	information:	

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdaB_paiBA7QgswYdFBAdJSet4C0J3Xfst2vf9k5v

Ldirrl0g/viewform?usp=sf_link		

• Sent	Hospitality	Committee	Chair	the	current	Contact	List	to	assist	in	the	reaching	out	to	

members	for	birthdays	and	other	events	

• Developed	2017	–	2018	Welcome	Packet	and	forwarded	to	transferring/reactivated	chapter	

members	

• Created	a	new	account	with	FreeConferenceCall.com	utilizing	the	chapter	account	

	

Funds	Requested:	Requesting	$14.70	for	30	stamps	to	mail	the	Soror	Pick-Me-Up	Postcards	

throughout	the	year.		

	



Hospitality Committee Report 

Dear Sorors, 
 
I am excited to act as Chair of the Hospitality Committee for the 2017-2018 sorority year.  The following sorors are 
members of the Hospitality Committee: 

1. Soror Heather Allen 
2. Soror Tina Bartolomei 
3. Soror Kim Brown 
4. Soror Valerie Dunbar 
5. Soror Linda Lloyd 
6. Soror Melanie Mitchell-Chair 

 
We are all excited to work together to provide warmth, kindness, welcome, and friendliness to the sorors of Beta Xi 
Sigma Chapter through varies initiatives we plan to execute throughout this sorority year. The Hospitality 
Committee had its first meeting on August 3, 2017 at 7:30pm via teleconference. All 6 members of the committee 
were in attendance during the meeting.  The meeting was very productive and addressed the following areas:  
 

1. The Hospitality Committee will provide breakfast snacks (i.e. muffins, doughnuts, fruit, granola bars, etc.) 
and coffee, water and/or juice at each chapter meeting.  
 

2. The Hospitality Committee will recognize sorors on their birthdays by sending out birthday cards each 
month.  Quarterly, the Hospitality Committee will host a small celebration of cake and punch after the 
November, February, May, and August 2018 chapter meeting to celebrate the birthdays and sigmaversarys 
of sorors.   
 

3. The Hospitality committee will also provide support, encouragement and/or recognition via cards to sorors 
who may be celebrating an accomplishing, going through a rough time, or mourning the loss of a love one.  
Therefore, if you know of a soror who is experiencing something good or bad that needs recognition, please 
let one of the member of the Hospitality Committee know and we will address the need accordingly.   
 

4. Lastly, the Hospitality Committee discussed and planned the first official event being hosted by the 
committee.  The Hospitality Committee will be hosting a Bridal Shower on August 12, 2017 directly after 
the chapter meeting.  This Bridal Shower will honor:  Soror Valerie Dunbar, Soror Patrice Edwards, and 
Soror LaQuintta Watson.  The Hospitality Committee will be providing bridal shower decorations; 
cupcakes and punch; facilitating one bridal shower games; and providing each bride with a card $20 gift 
card from the Beta Xi Sigma Chapter.  
 

The hospitality has already executed the following initiatives on behalf of the Beta Xi Sigma Chapter: 
1. Conducted committee meeting via teleconference on August 3, 2017 at 7:30pm. 
2. Purchased and sent Sympathy Card to Soror Marie Hall for the passing of her Great Grandmother. 
3. Purchased and sent a Get Well Card to Soror Betty Johnson for her knee replacement surgery. 
4. Purchased and sent 14 Birthday Cards to sorors with birthdays in July and August of 2017. 
5. Purchased Breakfast Snack and Beverages for August 2017 Chapter meeting. 
6. Purchased decoration, bridal shower game supplies, cupcakes, punch, and gift cards for Bridal Shower. 

 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please see any member of the Hospitality Committee. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Soror Melanie Mitchell-Chair 

	



SOCIAL	COMMITTEE	REPORT:	

	

The social committee has decided to start doing one event a month to strengthen sisterhood and connections. 
These events will push the limits as well as help us all to experience new things and interest. For the month 
September on the 22nd we would like to initiate a game night. Location is TBD depending on attendance. 
Calendar is attached 

 

Submitted by: Ameesha Smith, Chairperson 
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Technology	Committee	Report	
August	9,	2017	

	
The	committee	is	asking	that	if	any	chapter	member	has	a	suggestion	for	improving	the	chapter	by	
means	of	technology	to	send	an	email	to	bxs.technology@gmail.com.		
	
Committee	Emails	
	
The	committee	was	asked	to	setup	email	addresses	for	all	program	committees	and	the	special	
committees.	The	list	has	been	sent	to	the	Basileus	who	will	forward	them	to	the	respective	chair.		
	
Electronic	Check-Ins	
	
A	Google	Form	Link	will	be	sent	before	each	meeting	to	verify	if	you	are	in	attendance	at	the	meeting.	
Only	sorors	who	attended	the	meeting	in	person	or	via	teleconference	should	fill	out	the	link.		
	
Purchases	for	the	Sorority	Year	
	
The	committee	is	looking	into	the	cost	to	extend	the	Office	Products	and	Virus	Protection	on	the	chapter	
laptop.	There	might	be	a	Window	Defender	included	on	the	computer,	which	will	not	require	additional	
funds.	Also,	we	are	looking	into	the	cost	of	the	following	items	that	can	be	used	at	meetings	and	other	
events	hosted	by	the	chapter:	
	

• Portable	Projector		
• Wireless	Microphone	and	Speaker	
• Webcam		


